January 12, 2009

Councillor Shelley Carroll
Chair, Board of Directors Toronto Atmospheric Fund
City of Toronto
City Hall

Re: Resignation from Toronto Atmospheric Fund (TAF) Board

Dear Shelley,

Please accept my resignation from the TAF Board of Directors. As you know, as of February 2nd I will be serving TAF in a new capacity, as Executive Director.

It has been an honour to serve as a citizen member of the Board and I plan to continue advancing TAF's mission of advancing clean air and a healthy climate.

Most sincerely,

Julia Langer

SECRETARIAT SECTION

2009 FEB - 5 A ID: 11.